
From:   Richard Hibbeler   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   October 16, 2020

Subject:   FCC File No. 1557-EX-ST-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We will notch out frequencies 123.1125 thru 123.5875MHz and 758 to 768MHz and 788 to 798MHz

So as not to have any conflict with AFTRCC or FirstNet

Thanks -


